
Ref: GL14/2017 

 

14 March, 2017 

 

TO: The President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

RE: Clarification on news concerning the Repurchase of shares(Treasury Stock) 

 

With regards to the news on e-finance and Siam Rath Newspaper dated 14 March, 2017 which had stated 

that Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita had announced during the press conference this morning that the Company is 

considering doing the repurchase the Company’s shares (Treasury Stock), by this letter, the Company would 

like to clarify on such information for the correct understanding as there might be some misunderstanding 

from the communication during the interview of one of the Company’s management. 

During the answering of questions from a participant who asked whether the Company is having a plan to 

repurchase the Company’s shares(Treasury Stock) in order to earn back the investors’ confidence,  Mr. 

Tatsuya Konoshita answered that the repurchase of shares is one of the choices that we can do as the 

Company has significant cash on hand  and it is under consideration. This means that there are other choices 

that the Company may choose to do and is considering for the best interest of the Company. 

However, this matter has not yet been proposed to the Board of Directors’ consideration. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita) 

Director 


